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Dear members, 

 

Our Bargaining Committee continues discussions working towards a new Collective Agreement. 

We met with the employer today and can share a quick update. 

 

After another strenuous day at the table we achieved some progress, but were hoping to 

accomplish more. With your support we’ll continue to move towards reaching an agreement. 

 

We will meet with the employer again on April 30th. A reminder that the CUPE 391 Annual 

General Meeting is on April 25th at 7pm. Please check your CUPE 391 email inbox to register! 

 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to each other and the local; please stay tuned for more 

updates from your Bargaining Committee. 

 


